
Boxing Tourney to help 
The Ryan Foundation 

The carrollton Police Athletic League is hosting the second annual 
Boxing Extravaganza to benefit the Ryan Foundation at 1 p.m. Satur­
day and Sunday, Sept. 26 and 27. The event will be held at the Crosby 
Road Recreation Center at 1610 East Crosby Road in carrollton. 

The Ryan Foundation is a non-profit organization for the benefit of 
Ryan Dant and all other children with MPS, a rare and fatal genetic 
disease. Ryan is the 4-year-old son of Carrollton Police Lieutenant 
Mark Dant. All funds will go to the MPS society in behalf of the Da1;1t 
family and friends for research for a cure to this deadly disease. 

The event is sponsored by carrollton Parks and Recreation, the 
Police Union, and the Police Reserves. 

For ticket information call Sonny Ozuna at 466-3311, or Rick Luna 
at 466-3256. · 
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